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City Hall and Court House
15 West Kellogg Boulevard

Phone: 651-266-8560

Appeal of Keven Steen, Wellington Window and Door Company, to an Egress Window Non-Compliance
Determination at 2242 WILLIAM TELL ROAD.

New windows do not meet the height requirement for egress.  Windows that were replaced were awning style
and had 0 egress.

September 21, 2010

No hearing Necessary.  Recommend grant of a variance.
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